
Friday 15th  November 2019 Our VALUES 

We are thinking about  

being SUCCESSFUL. 

Reading Prize Draw! 
 

Mrs Penlington is going 
to give you a clue every 
week in the newsletter 
to a book.  If you can 
identify the book, you 
will go into a draw for a 
£20 Amazon Voucher.  
Please give a note with 
your name and class 
and your answer to the school office by 
Thursday 19th December.  You can 
submit one entry a week. This week’s 
clue is: 
 
This book is part of a very famous 
children’s series of adventure books. 
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Don’t worry about failure. Worry 
about the chances you miss when 

you don’t even try 
Sherman Finesilver

Pride Assembly 
 
Every Friday morning 
at 9am, there is a 
Pride assembly in 
school.  Children are 
nominated by their 
class teacher for their 
achievements and 
effort in the previous 
school week.   

 

 

The winners for week ending 8th November  
were:  Delano; Jerry; Kandee; Lena; Lucy; 
Jakub and Lexi. 

 
 
    
 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Book Fair  10th—13th Dec 

Nativity/carol concerts: 

EYFS and KS1-9.30am 

KS2– 2.30pm 

Tuesday 10th Dec 

Nativity/carol concerts: 

EYFS and KS1 -2.30pm 

KS2-9.30am 

Wednesday 11th Dec 

School Christmas Dinner Thursday 12th Dec 

Flu immunisations 

Reception to Year 6 

Thursday 19th Dec 

End of Autumn Term Friday 20th Dec  
3:15pm 

Always check the school website for diary dates: 
www.knpa.co.uk 

Attendance stars! 

This week’s winners are : 

Year 2 with 97.1% 

Accelerated Reader  
 

Y1 Amelia 831 

Y2 Jakub 95,987 

Y3 Angel-Lily 29,363 

Y4 Kailan 190,858 

Y5 Alfie 69,233 

Y6 Cory 17,858 

Christmas lunch! 
 

Our Christmas Lunch will be on  
Thursday 12th December.  Keep 
an eye out for a Parent Mail form to 
book a lunch for your child.  If the 
children have free school meals or are 
in Reception or KS1 then there is no 
charge.  All other children may pay for a 
meal—£2.25.  This payment can be 
given to the school office or the teacher 
by Monday 9th December. 

Help needed! 
Our PTFA needs you!  We desperately need 
new members and volunteers to run events 
at school.  Without more support, we cannot 
continue to raise funds and have fun events 
like the discos and fairs.  Please let the 
school office know if you are interested in 
joining.  Thank you! 


